
The following is a public involvement invitation.

You are cordially invited to attend the public meeting to be held July 17, 2007, at 6:00 pm in the
Fort Washita Museum located at 3348 State Road 199, Durant, Oklahoma 74701 to discuss
improvements to SH 199 Washita Bridge.

The purpose of this meeting is to request information from the public to assist ODOT in the
identification of potential social, economic, and environmental impacts that may result from the
project.  The meeting is also intended to share information, provide you with preliminary
findings regarding the proposed project, and give you the opportunity to ask any questions you
may have. Results from these studies and the evaluation of any public input will be incorporated
into the environmental analysis and documentation being prepared for this project.

ODOT is soliciting your input in this matter.  For more information or if you have any questions
contact Mr. Craig Moody, Public Involvement Officer (405) 522-1465, cmoody@odot.org; or
Ms. Joan Lindley, Environmental Coordinator (405) 521-3651 jlindley@odot.org.

Regards,

Craig Moody
Oklahoma Department of Transportation
Planning & Research Division
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105
(405) 522-1465
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